
East Fallowfield Historical Commission 

July 2008 meeting  

 

The board held its July meeting on Thursday afternoon the 11th to review 

the classifications of the East Fallowfield Historic Resources Inventory. The 

change in time was to have a quorum and to have available members' laptop 

computers to show the photos of the resources. Present were Sue Monaghan 

with computer, Lee Schlingmann with computer, Fred Bissinger and 

consultant Jane Dorchester. 

 

We spent three hours reviewing the classifications of the over 350 items on 

the list. The meeting was adjourned to the following week for another 3 

hours to complete the task. At our August meeting we will formally prepare 

our recommendations to the supervisors of changes to the list. 

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Paula Coyne 

Chairman 


